
 

 
Dear First Grader, 

My name is Mrs. Kramer and I am so excited to be your first-grade teacher! I 
hope that you had a fun summer! I know I did! I really enjoyed swimming at the pool, 
visits to the library, and trips to the beach with friends and family, especially my 
daughters, Leah and Hannah!  

I hope you are looking forward to 180 days of learning and fun! Together, we 
will share books, write stories, make new friends, and become mathematicians and 
scientists! We will work hard but have lots of fun, too! I can’t wait to start our first-
grade journey together! See you soon! 

Love, 
Mrs. Kramer 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
Please send your child to school on the first day with their backpack, a labeled 

water bottle, and a packed lunch, or a plan to buy! I look forward to meeting with you 
and your child at our open house-style Back to School Night on Tuesday, August 23rd, 
any time between 4-6pm (room 111). We will have a chance to get acquainted, tour the 
classroom, and discuss any questions that you might have. Feel free to check out the 
optional school supply list posted on the UH website or click here. You can bring any of 
these supplies with you to the open house or send them in with your child during the 
first week of school. Supplies will be provided to your child to begin the year, but anything 
you are able to donate now will be stored and then used throughout the year as needed. 

Please, always feel free to email me at vkramer@dasd.org with any questions or 
concerns. I am looking forward to a wonderful year with you and your child! 

Sincerely, 
Val Kramer 

 

https://uh.dasd.org/uhresources/uhbackpack/school-supplies-teacher-letters

